
SAVE the DATE 

International Conference & 
Transfer Workshop 

December 4-6, 2019  
 

We are pleased to announce that we are holding an International Conference and Transfer Workshop for 
our collaborative project SUCCESS – Study Success and Study Opportunities for Refugees at the Humboldt 
University in Berlin, Germany, from December 4-6, 2019.  
 
The title of the conference is: 
 

Digital Approaches to Increasing Equity in Higher Education –  
Opening Universities for Refugees 

 
We will be discussing opportunities for refugees in higher education with a particular focus on the 
provision of digital education. It will be explored whether existing online educational offers actually 
facilitate the integration of prospective students with a flight background into their host country – 
including regular universities – and how refugees can be more successfully integrated into higher 
education.  
 
We would be delighted to have you participate and kindly ask you to register by sending us an e-mail to 
success@uni-mainz.de 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at our conference in Berlin and to exchanging ideas with you!  
 
Kind regards, 
Prof. Dr. Olga Zlatkin-Troitschanskaia and the SUCCESS team 

Digital educational opportunities 
_________ 

 
Integration into higher education 

____________ 
 

Group-specific challenges 
____________ 

 
Current international research results 

____________ 
 

Register via:  
success@uni-mainz.de 


